
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

29th September 2023 
 

Dear  Families 
 
Year 8 Parent Information Evening 

I hope that your child has had a wonderful start to the school year. 

We would like to invite you to a Year 8 parent information evening on Thursday 5th October 
from 6pm until 7pm in the school hall. 

The aim of this evening is to impart useful information as your child continues their education 
at John Mason School. 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible.  

Kind regards 

 

Mr Chris Fullwell 
Director of KS3 


